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FY21 Percent for Art (PFA) Projects 
 
No funds were allocated for PFA in FY21.  

Percent for Art Funds were allocated in FY19 as part of the Booker Creek Basin Park project. This new public art 
installation will be completed in March 2021.  Artist Holly Felice is creating four stainless steel sculptures 
featuring local fauna and positive messages to be mounted on concrete pedestal-based poles rising 10’ to 15’ 
above the ground plane.  These sculptures will be sited around the park’s circular greenway path.  This PFA 
project budget was $19,568. 
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FY21 PFA Conservation and Maintenance 
 
This spring, staff propose to use up to $5,000 of pooled PFA funds to conduct the following conservation and 
maintenance on existing public artworks:  

• Around Town, the marble bench at Transit, will be cleaned, re-etched with lithochrome, and sealed; and  
• Two sites of the Elemental Landscape artworks at Southern Community Park will be renovated and reset 

– the Earth marker and the Pine Datum.  

 
FY 2022 Percent for Art Projects 
 
After the FY 2022 Town Budget has been approved, staff will review the FY22 Capital Improvement Plan for PFA 
eligibility. Any proposed FY22 projects will be presented to Council next year in the 2021-2022 Annual Percent 
for Art Plan. 
 
 


